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July 31,2015

New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission
Debra Howland

Executive Director

21 South Fruit Street, Suite 10

Concord, N.H. 03301-2429

RE:  Request for Waiver of Rules — Goldstar Energy Group, Inc.

Dear Ms. Howland:

Goldstar Energy Group, Inc. is pleased to submit our renewal application for Gas Aggregator
Service.

In accordance with the Waiver of Rules Puc 201.05, We are asking for waiver from the filing
deadlines in the rules (PUC 3003.05(a)) and for approval retroactively effective back to July 24,

2015.

I unexpected went out on early maternity leave due to having my son at 26 weeks, he spent 5
months in the hospital so my focus was on him. I have just returned to work. In the meantime,
the consultant we use to file our applications, Energy Choice Consulting, has since disappeared.
We have tried several times over the last few weeks to call/email with no response.

No excuses, it was an oversight on our part and we hope you can accept our apology. If there is
a fine imposed, please let me know and we will have the check cut immediately.

‘Regards,

Amy Stokes
Chief Operating Officer
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